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OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULED FOR STATE ROUTE 76  

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT ON TUESDAY 
 

SAN DIEGO – The public is invited to attend an open house on Tuesday to learn about the 

final phase of construction for the State Route 76 (SR 76) East Segment project. 

Construction begins in October and is anticipated to be completed in 2017. 

 

The open house will be held at the Bonsall Community Center located at 31505 Old River 

Road in Bonsall from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. Team members from Caltrans, SANDAG, and the 

contractor will be available to answer questions about the project. 

 

This final phase will convert a 5.2-mile stretch of SR 76 between South Mission Road and 

the Interstate 15 (I-15) interchange to a four-lane highway. This is the last segment in a 

series of improvement projects to the SR 76 corridor between Interstate 5 and I-15. 

 

This project was awarded to Ames Construction, Inc. for $75 million. Funding sources 

include TransNet, federal, state, developer, County of San Diego Transportation Impact Fees, 

and tribal contributions. 
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